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My daughter lives in Bend, OR and comes to Salem, OR often.   I worry about her 

traveling there and back every time.    Several years ago, a friend was driving his 

girlfriend back home on the main highway when a deer ran out in front of him.  Tony 

accidentally killed the deer, which was bad, but his girlfriend was also killed.   He 

never married and I think it was because he lost his first love.   Too many people and 

animals are killed on highways, especially when near wildlife habitat.   Building safe 

crossings should be a no-brainer.  What if it was YOUR loved one? 
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